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For the most up-to-date information on how Hurricane Idalia has affected your DaVita center, please call
DaVita Guest Services at 1-800-400-8331.

Hurricane Idalia made landfall in Florida as a Category 3 hurricane on Wednesday, August 30. It has since been
downgraded to a Tropical Storm is anticipated to make landfall on Florida’s Gulf Coast this week, bringing 
storm surges, winds and flooding to the region.

DaVita’s care teams in the region are working to help keep their patients, themselves and their families safe. At
this time, most DaVita centers are re-opened or scheduled to return to normal operating hours. For more details
and information, we encourage you to call DaVita Guest Services at 1-800-400-8331.

Call 9-1-1 if you need urgent medical care or emergency assistance.
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